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Michael Carome

From: attorney.general@myfloridalegal.com
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 1:06 PM
To: Michael Carome
Subject: From the Florida Attorney General's Office
Attachments: Dr. Carome and Dr. Aladdin on behalf of Public Citizen.pdf

Dear Dr. Carome and Dr. Aladdin: 
 
This is to acknowledge the Florida Attorney General's receipt of your correspondence on behalf of Public Citizen 
regarding Dr. Carlos Garcia and Utopia Wellness in relation to advertisements promoting the use of compounded 
intravenous cesium chloride as a cancer treatment.  
 
I understand you have been in contact with the Florida Board of Medicine at the Department of Health, as well as 
the U.S. Food and Drug Administration and Federal Trade Commission. We appreciate the time and effort you 
took in bringing your concerns to the attention of this office as well. The Attorney General's Office is concerned 
with all potentially unfair and deceptive trade practices, and I am forwarding your information to the Attorney 
General's Consumer Protection Division for review.  
 
Thank you for contacting Attorney General Bondi's office. Your correspondence provides valuable information that 
will help us identify trends in consumer fraud and set enforcement priorities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Beverly Bailey 
Office of Citizen Services 
Florida Attorney General's Office 
PL-01, The Capitol 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1050 
Telephone: (850) 414-3990 
Toll-free within Florida: (866) 966-7226 
Website: www.myfloridalegal.com 
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS E-MAIL. THIS ADDRESS IS FOR PROCESSING ONLY. 
 
To contact this office please visit the Attorney General's website at http://www.myfloridalegal.com and complete 
the on-line contact form. Again, thank you for contacting the Office of the Florida Attorney General. 
________________________________________________________________________ 
(See attached file: Dr. Carome and Dr. Aladdin on behalf of Public Citizen.pdf) 


